Memorandum

To: Eileen DelLuca
From: Martin A. McClinton
Date: Wednesday, May 08, 2019

In 2017 we split BSC 1005C into 1005 and 1005L though the paperwork did not explain what should
happen to BSC1005C and it is still in the Course Catalog. | recommend that BSC1005C should be
removed from the catalog since we will not offer that course, but that it should be allowed to count for
a General Educatk)jnls/cience Lab course in current and future degree programs.
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Dr. Eileen DelLuca, Provost
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